STEETON PRIMARY SCHOOL

Dear Parents,
PLEASE COME TO OUR BOOK FAIR
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are holding a Travelling Book Fair in school after the holidays on:

TUESDAY 11th JUNE
WEDNESDAY 12th JUNE
THURSDAY 13th JUNE

FROM 3.30 pm TO 4.00 pm
BUY 3 BOOKS FOR THE PRICE OF 2

THE COMMISSION FROM SALES AT THE FAIR ALLOWS US TO BUY BOOKS FOR THE CLASSROOMS AND THE LIBRARY, SO EVERY BOOK YOU BUY HELPS US TO GET NEW BOOKS FOR THE SCHOOL.







